
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Tuesday, January 28, 2020 
 

Hot Lunch Menu for tomorrow is Turkey Wrap, Carrot Sticks, Salad 
Bar/Fruit and Milk.  Cost is $5.00.  Salad Bar is available for a 
student price of $2.50 as well as a Fresh Fruit cup for $1.00. 

 
Activities taking place tomorrow are:  5:30-6:15 p.m. K/1 Basketball; 

6:15-7:00 p.m. Gr. 2/3 Basketball; 7:00-8:30 p.m. Middle School Boys 
Basketball Team have a game vs. Townsview. 
 

Anglophone West School District is offering a Presentation to Parents of students 
currently in Kindergarten and Grade 5 on the French Second Language Programs 

for the 2020-2021 School Year.  Information will be provided on the Grade 1 Entry  
French Immersion Program and the Grade 6 Entry Late French Immersion Program. 
This meeting will take place on Monday February 3, 2020 at the Woodstock  

Education Centre (Saint John Room).  Meeting will begin at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Parents who wish to enroll their children in the Gr. 1 or Gr. 6 Entry French 
Immersion Programs will be required to complete the electronic registration form 

located on the ASD-W website. Online registration will open February 3, 2020 
for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 

Information sheets and brochures on the French Second Language Programs will go 
home in the next couple of days with the students that are currently in 

Kindergarten and Grade 5. 
 
The following message is a reminder: 

 
The Department of Education and Early Childhood, in partnership with Anglophone 

West School District, is organizing a consultation session at 7pm on February 10th, 
2020 at Fredericton High School (Cafeteria). 

This consultation session will provide an opportunity for parents and community 

partners to share their feedback on the ideas presented in the Green Paper, titled 
“Succeeding at Home:  A green paper on Education in New Brunswick” .  In addition, 

Minister Dominic Cardy will meet with groups of students and teachers throughout 
the day, to gather their respective feedback. 

“Succeeding at Home: A green paper on Education in New Brunswick” was released 

this fall and contains ideas to make our education system, from birth to graduation, 
the best in the world. The goal is for education to be at the heart of everything New 

Brunswick does. The ideas outlined in this document are based on the foundations 
established in the 10-year education plans. 



We look forward to seeing you on February 10th, 2020, at Fredericton High School 
in the cafeteria (parking lot off Priestman Street, Cafeteria is located at the 

top of the ramp accessed through the FHS Gym Entrance). The session will 
begin at 7 p.m. 

 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 

 
Mrs. McIntosh 

 
CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 

 
School Closures 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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